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10/04/2025  20:21:532025/1137/P OBJ Laura Phillips The erection of another storey will block the sunlight to my property. It will also cause significant 

disruption and noise pollution to us. The house was only recently rebuilt with significant 

disruption to our lives. In the last 5 years we have had to endure next door and 41 with significant 

renovations. I strongly object to this planning application due to the negative impact it will have 

on my hike and my family.

nw3 4qb

38 Ornan Road

First Floor Flat
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